
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 24th, 2025 

Fall 2025 12th Grade        

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Incoming 2025 12th-graders are due for vaccinations before the 2025-2026 School year 

starts. 

 

VACCINES REQUIRED/RECOMMENDED FOR 12th Grade: 

• Meningococcal ACWY 

• Meningococcal B (especially if going to college) 

 

For more information about the required and recommended vaccinations, please consult 

your child's physician or the local public health nurses at the Paulding County Health 

Department.    

 

SCHEDULING VACCINATIONS: Please call 419-399-3921 option 1. Please have 

insurance information available. 

 

Year-round PCHD Vaccination Clinics are: 

Tuesdays: 8:15 am to 11:30 am and 1:15 pm to 3:30 pm 

 

DURING SUMMER, ADDITIONAL CLINIC HOURS MAY BE ADDED 

 

We accept most private insurances, Medicaid, and Medicaid HMOs. We also have 

programs to assist families without insurance or who are underinsured. Please call if 

you have questions about your coverage or cost. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Lindsey Manz, RN 

Director of Nursing 


